FIRE WARD REPORT

The Committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by Scottish Fire and Rescue Service updating on the activity within
Livingston North Multi-Member Ward for the period up to 31 March 2021.

The requirement for smoke and heat alarms to be installed in homes by
February 2022 was raised with regards to ensuring residents were aware
of the requirement and how to procure installation. The Scottish Fire and
Rescue Service confirmed they would provide information to those they
engaged with and The Head of Planning, Economic Development and
Regeneration advised local messages would be organised to assist with
communication.

The Committee were invited to note the report.
Decision
1. To note the terms of the report; and
2. To note the Head of Planning, Economic Development and
Regeneration would arrange local messages explaining the

Scottish Government requirement for inter-linked smoke and heat
alarms in all homes from February 2022.



